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REPORT 7 
 (1215/12/IM) 
 
COUNCIL’S RESPONSES TO THE BOARD’S 
SUBMISSIONS ON THE GAMBLING VENUES POLICY 
REVIEW AND ROAD ENCROACHMENT AND SALE 
POLICY 
 
 
 
The Tawa Community Board lodged submissions with the Wellington City 
Council on the Gambling Venues Policy Review and Road Encroachment and 
Sale Policy, in April 2010 and July 2010 respectively.   
 
The Council’s response to the Board submission on the Gambling Venues Policy 
Review is attached at appendix one.  The response to the Road Encroachment 
and Sale Policy submission is attached at appendix two. 
 
 
It is recommended that the Tawa Community Board: 
 
1. Receive the information.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Contact Officer:  Lauren Kemple, Democratic Services 
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